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Fine by me

From: O'Connor,D <D.O'Connor@lse.ac.uk>
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 3:19:15 PM
To: Phdacademy <Phdacademy@lse.ac.uk>
Cc: Metcalfe,F <F.Metcalfe@lse.ac.uk>; Wilson,Clive <CLIVE.Wilson@lse.ac.uk>; Thomson,MT
<M.T.Thomson@lse.ac.uk>; Donnelly,S <S.Donnelly@lse.ac.uk>; Media.Relations
<Media.Relations@lse.ac.uk>; Comms.Socialmedia <Comms.Socialmedia@lse.ac.uk>
Subject: RE: Statement for the LSE website
 
Dear all,
 

 The University of London is quite concerned by the statement,
specifically this part
 
“However, it has recently been discovered that the University of London Senate House Library are
unable to find the hard copy of the thesis.”
 
Would colleagues object if this sentence was just deleted? On reflection, it doesn’t seem to
impact the overall message.
 
Best wishes,

Danny
 
 

From: O'Connor,D 
Sent: 08 October 2019 13:39
To: LSE PhD Academy <phdacademy@lse.ac.uk>
Cc: Metcalfe,F <F.Metcalfe@lse.ac.uk>; Wilson,Clive <CLIVE.Wilson@lse.ac.uk>; Thomson,MT
<M.T.Thomson@lse.ac.uk>; Donnelly,S <S.Donnelly@lse.ac.uk>; Media.Relations
<Media.Relations@lse.ac.uk>; Comms.Socialmedia <Comms.Socialmedia@lse.ac.uk>
Subject: RE: Statement for the LSE website
 
Dear all,
 
The statement is live here: http://www.lse.ac.uk/News/Latest-news-from-LSE/2019/j-October-
2019/LSE-statement-on-PhD-of-Dr-Tsai-Ing-wen
 
Media/ social media colleagues – this is a statement on President Tsai’s PhD on our website.
 
Best wishes,



Danny
 
From: LSE PhD Academy [mailto:phdacademy@lse.ac.uk] 
Sent: 08 October 2019 10:26
To: O'Connor,D <D.O'Connor@lse.ac.uk>
Cc: Metcalfe,F <F.Metcalfe@lse.ac.uk>; Wilson,Clive <CLIVE.Wilson@lse.ac.uk>; Thomson,MT
<M.T.Thomson@lse.ac.uk>; Donnelly,S <S.Donnelly@lse.ac.uk>
Subject: RE: Statement for the LSE website
 
That looks good to me. If everybody else agrees let me know when and where it is up and
I'll respond to queries directing to this. 

I will also contact the Law Dept and those that have sent on queries to me to let them
know. Do we need to do anything else via internal comms so that people are aware? It is
hard to guess who exactly might receive a random query.

Thanks,
Marcus

 

Marcus Cerny
PhD Academy Deputy Director
The London School of Economics and Political Science
Houghton Street, London WC2A 2AE
t: +44 (0)20 7955 6766
e: m.w.cerny@lse.ac.uk
lse.ac.uk/phdacademy

If you are a current PhD student please remember to send your queries through the PhD Academy Enquiry Form. All
other enquirers should contact phdacademy@lse.ac.uk

--------------- Original Message ---------------
From: O'Connor,D [d.o'connor@lse.ac.uk]
Sent: 08/10/2019 09:35
To: phdacademy@lse.ac.uk; m.t.thomson@lse.ac.uk
Cc: clive.wilson@lse.ac.uk; f.metcalfe@lse.ac.uk; s.donnelly@lse.ac.uk
Subject: Statement for the LSE website
 
Dear colleagues,
 
Further to the correspondence yesterday, Fiona and I have put together a draft statement
(below) which can go on the LSE website. It is based on previously agreed statements and
deliberately does not go into the range of claims and counter-claims being circulated
 
Please let me know if there is anything of concern or anything you believe needs to be
added/ deleted.
 
Ideally we would like to get this uploaded later today.
 
Best wishes,



Danny
 
LSE statement on PhD of Tsai Ing-wen
LSE has received a number of queries regarding the academic status of our alumna, Dr
Tsai Ing-Wen, President of Taiwan.
We can be clear that the records of LSE and of the University of London - the degree
awarding body at the time - confirm that Dr Ing-Wen was correctly awarded a PhD in Law
in 1984.
All degrees from that period were awarded via the University of London and the thesis
would have been sent first to their Senate House Library.  
The Senate House Library records confirm that a copy was received and sent by them to
the Institute for Advanced Legal Studies (IALS) and there is a listing of Dr Ing-Wen’s
thesis ‘Unfair trade practices and safeguard actions’ In the IALS index document “Legal
Research in the United Kingdown 1905-1984”, which was published in 1985.
Dr Ing-wen recently provided the LSE Library with a facsimile of a personal copy of the
thesis, Unfair trade practices and safeguard actions which is available to view in the
Library Reading Room. We understand Dr Tsai has also provided a digital version of her
personal copy to the National Central Library of Taiwan.
 
/END
 
 
 
Daniel O’Connor
Head of Media Relations | Communications Division
The London School of Economics and Political Science
Houghton Street, London WC2A 2AE
t: +44 (0)20 7955 7417
e: oconnord@lse.ac.uk
lse.ac.uk
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